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Dear Jaspreet,

As the Managing Agent for Kings Gardens Freehold Itd .NW6 4PU | have been instructed by the Directors
to write to object on behalf of their share-holders to planning application 2020/1332/P

A number of resident shareholders have their children in the Montessori nursery and that re
very concerned about the 5G exposure to children attending nearby nursery but also the negative impact
this will have on the neighbourhood.

They objection on the following grounds:

e The NPPF advises that applications for telecommunications equipment should be supported by
necessary evidence, including consultation with local schools or colleges alongside the submission
of a self-certification statement to certify the cumulative exposure, to confirm that when
operational, the installation would not exceed International Commission guidelines on non-ionising
radiation. This has not been conducted.

¢ Norisk assessment was conducted by Camden Council.

e Anincrease in exposure to radio waves when 5G is added to an existing network or in a new area is
currently unclear.

e More than 230 scientists and doctors from 40 countries appealed to the World Health Organisation
calling for a moratorium on 5G wireless technology and that the 5G wireless signal should be
moved from a Group 2B Carcinogen to a Group 1, the same as asbestos and arsenic. See following
link: http://www.5gappeal.eu

¢ Glastonbury council opposed 5G due to its unpredictable health effects. See link:
https://glastonbury.gov.uk/2019/06/19/town-council-challenges-5g/

¢ Parliament Debate on health-related effects of electromagnetic fields and 5G (Tuesday 25 June
2019). See link: https://voutu.be/bzUv1F2Zhl

In the light of this the shareholders at Kings Gardens feel very strongly that this application should be
refused.



Please can you confirm if you will accept this objection on behalf of the block or do you require individual
objections to be lodged.

Kind regards

Kane

(Property)
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